
GRANITE CREEK PRESERVATION SOCIETY

General Meeting
2018 October 18

Minutes

Meeting called to order: 12:57

Chair: George Elliott

Members present:
George Elliott, Diane Sterne, Ole Juul, Bob Sterne

MSC - Minutes of last meeting

MSC - Treasurer’s report

$1662.20 general revenue.
$500.00 is marked for next year’s insurance.
Bank balance $1688.63
Membership:  26 (4 in arrears)

Progress Report

- A big thank you goes to George Elliott and Dawn Gardner for organizing the party.
Also thanks to Ernie Rice for getting the picnic tables there in time. Jamie with Kal Tire’s mobile 
barbecue was a particularly valuable contribution to the overall success of the event.
- We are now in a position where we have no specific project that we are working on. This means that it
would be good to find new goals and specific projects to focus on.
- The only current project is the registration of the Cemetery, and that is being delayed by Front 
Counter BC which is not tending to their responsibilities in this case.
- The restoration or preservation of Coomes Cabin is something we can consider.
- Currently on the back burner, the search for, and research into, The Bromley Trail could be a valuable 
project for us to pursue.

New Business
 - Send thank you letters to Barry Cook and Eric Goodfellow whose presence at the party was 
historically valuable. Also thanks to Kal Tire, Jon and Rika, and a few others.

Meeting adjourned 13:40

Next meeting is November 15

Secretary: Ole Juul


